GCSE Results Day 12 August 2021
GCSE results will be available to collect from main reception on Thursday 12th August from 8.30 am until 11.00 am
Please keep checking the Year 11 transition page which will link you to the latest information from the post 16 providers in regards to registration, pre-course information and any open events that may come up between now and results day.

Appeals Process for Summer Grades 2021
If you feel that a grade is incorrect then there is a process in place to appeal.  
Please follow the web links for official guidance for students and parents and Student guide to awarding summer 2021 
The appeals process consists of two stages:
 Stage 1: The Centre Review
This is the first check you can request and is carried out by school, we will check if an administrative or procedural error has taken place. 
Should you wish to appeal please fill in Stage 1 (Section A) of the appeals form and email it to gcseappeals@unity.lancs.sch.uk.  
It is really important that you read this form in detail as grades can be lowered or raised based on the outcome of the appeal.
We shall give you the results of this initial Centre Review where the decision will be one of three options: the grade is raised; the grade is unchanged; or the grade is lowered.
The deadline for requesting a Centre Review is 3 September 2021.
 Stage 2: Appeal to the Awarding Body
If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the Centre Review, then you can ask us to submit an appeal to the Awarding Body who will check if an administrative or procedural error has taken place. Additionally, the Awarding Body can now consider if the Teacher Assessed Grade is ‘reasonable’.
We will discuss with you how to complete stage 2 of the appeals form if you require this.
The deadline for submitting an appeal to the Awarding Body is 17 September 2021.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A copy of our centre awarding policy is available here (Centre Awarding Policy).
 
